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NEWSLETTER 

JUNE 2024 

Dear parents 

   
Well, another wet week, here at Church Aston, we are 
really hoping to have some sunshine soon. Luckily it did 

stay dry for the Year 1 forest visit. They were busy using tools to make some 
wooden butterflies and had a super time playing and working together. 

 
Great news for us on Saturday, we were so pleased to 
come second in the Carnival Walking Float Section. It was 

a great all-round effort from 
everyone, thank you to our Friends 
of School helpers with their ideas, 
practical skills, and general 
enthusiasm for the event.  It was 
brilliant to have the tractor and trailer 
leading us this year, so thank you to 
Mr Austin for that. Everyone looked 

great and there were lots of smiles and chanting going on, so a big well done 
to all. Please take a moment to enjoy the photographs later in the newsletter. 
 
 
Mrs Whitefoot has very kindly made some Art Club 
Helper aprons for children to wear when they are doing 
extra jobs during art club. She has some very reliable 
helpers, and it is great to see them organising things 
with her. Lovely idea Mrs Whitefoot and very kind of 
you. 
 
 
Thank you to Friends of School for organising the Father’s Day and special 
person gifts.  The children enjoyed making them and we hope you enjoy a 
relaxing weekend with your families. 
 
Best wishes  

Jenny Griffiths 

HEAD TEACHER’S 

HIGHLIGHTS 



Future Forest 
School Trips 

 

Reception go 
on 19

th
 June. 



 

—   —   —   —-  —   —    

STAR  OF THE WEEK 

CLASS 1 

 

 Rewarded for always 

being up for a writing 

challenge. 

We have taken inspiration from Bob the Builder after the 

Newport Carnival this week and have been busy building 

bridges for the troll to hide under and for the three billy 

goats to trip trap over! 

 

We have read an alternative version of 

The Three Billy Goats Gruff this week called The Three Billy Goats Fluff! 

We found out that the grumpy troll was only mean to the goats because he 

was so tired after they had kept him awake all day by trip trapping over his 

bridge. Their mum made them some fluffy boots to wear which solved the 

problem! The children loved writing about this story! 

In maths this week Reception have been making 6 on their rekenreks and 

with other objects. They have also practiced counting past 20. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Year Ones have been working on teens numbers and using tens frames to make ten and 

a bit.  

Have a great weekend and we will see you all next week. 

 



 

—   —   —   —-  —   —    

STAR  OF THE WEEK 

CLASS 2 

 

 
Rewarded for 

working hard and 

being an excellent 

role model. 

Class 2 have gone bridge 

crazy this week! 

The children have been 

continuing their learning 

about our local World Heritage site, the famous 

Ironbridge. We ordered the important historical events about the bridge on a 

timeline across our page. Did you know Abraham Darby the III constructed the 

bridge and even the Queen had to pay cross it?  

If you happened to pass Class 2’s door 
this week you probably would have 
heard “Who’s that trip trapping over my 
bridge?” roaring across the room as the 
children enthusiastically retold the story 
of The Three Billy Goats Gruff using 
their story boxes.  



 

 

 

 

 

19th June— Year 2’s Transition afternoon at Moorfield. 

19th June—Year R Forest School 

25th June—Sports Day in school at 2.00pm—parents welcome to come and watch—please bring a chair 

2nd July—Shuffle up day where all Year 2 children will spend the day in their new school. 

19th July—Last Day of Term 

Wednesday 4th September 2024 -  First Day back to School 

 

  

 

 

 

OUT OF SCHOOL 

ACHIEVEMENTS 

Congratulations 

on your football 

achievements. 

THIS WEEKS  

WINNING TEAM IS  

P.E KITS REMINDER 
 

Please can all children have their P.E Kits 

in school on Monday’s and Fridays for 

our Outside P.E sessions. 

 

Please ensure all clothes are labelled to 

avoid clothes being lost whilst changing.  



Bob and his team of Church Aston 

builders managed to scoop up 2nd 

place. Congratulations everyone! 



 

 

Class 1 

Well done to all the children that received an award for Marvellous 

Mathematician, Wonderful Writer, Hand Writer of the week, Reader of the 

Week or Breakfast Club Superstar. Keep up the hard work. 

Class 2 



SILVER GOLD 

EPIC DIAMOND 

BRONZE 

PLATINUM 

LEGEND 
You reached the top. 

EMERALD 

No Gold Mathletics this week. 


